HH NJHS Website Permission Slip


The Hanover-Horton National Junior Honor Society website is a tool to communicate with school families, teachers, prospective students, and the larger community. To enhance this experience we use both photos and articles to show student involvement in various activities, including our student spotlight.   

In order for students' images and/or names to appear on the Hanover-Horton National Junior Honor Society website, it is required that we obtain parental permission. Please fill out the following form acknowledging your preference.  Please note that this form is ONLY for the Hanover-Horton National Junior Honor Society website.
Student’s Name:

____________________________________

I am the parent or legal guardian of the child named above. I understand the possible publication of my child's image and/or name on the Hanover-Horton National Junior Honor Society website and agree to the following:

Please check the appropriate box below.
(    ) I DO give permission to the Hanover-Horton National Junior Honor Society website to include my child’s name on the website. 

(    ) I DO NOT give permission for my child’s name to appear on the Hanover-Horton National Junior Honor Society website. 
(    ) I DO give permission to the Hanover-Horton National Junior Honor Society website to include my child’s image on the website. 

(    ) I DO NOT give permission for my child’s image to appear on the Hanover-Horton National Junior Honor Society website.

Signature of Parent/Guardian:
____________________________________
Date:
____________________________________
